
Emma Fanning 
 
I urge you to please support a complete and permanent ban on fracking in the Delaware
River Basin. This basin is the source of drinking water for 15-17 million residents, including
the densely populated urban areas of New York City and Philadelphia. �Only 1% of the
earth's water is drinkable, and we must do all we can to protect this precious resource.
 


